Woodlands Board Meeting Minutes-
4/1/2017

Board Members Present: Bill Gilmyers, Jan Gall, Jared Asch, Robert Baldwin, Todd McNeill
Board Members Not Present: Alissa Johnson, Ryan Park
Community Members Present: None

Call to Order by Erik @ 8:08am
Secretary Report: Erik motions to approve march minutes, unanimously approved.

Financial Report: All but one past due ads are paid. Nothing else noteworthy to report.

Webmaster Update: Woodlands website is still out of date. Todd found another site we could
template our site after. Jared tells us the Walnut Creek mayor has gone onto the woodlands
site, and the community has started looking at it, this will be priority for us to update. Erik and
Bill to post on the Woodlands site once a month as a challenge to start using the site.

NUSD Update: Jared tells us time table for the north gate school district petition, as the Walnut
Creek City Council will vote in support of the process moving forward on April 18th. Jared wrote
an article outlining the structure of a bill for the newsletter. Bill asks if the board should post on
woodlands facebook account the time and place of the city meeting and all other meetings that
will be about the new school district. Bill reminds the Board does not have a formal position on
the topic but that Board members can comment as they see fit in their capacity as a
neighborhood resident.

Citrus Courtyard: Not a lot of movement. Jim Parsons is still finding a meeting space for
woodlands community. Jared asks if Orchards will build a community meeting space. Bill to
continue to attempt to connect with the Cabana Club to find an opportunity to work on issues of
common interest.

May Newsletter: Bill will be on vacation when may newsletter material is due to the press. Bill
will be able to take it on from where he is and erik will back him up. Bill will post ‘out of office’
response on Woodlands e-mail account to let advertisers and others know that newsletter will
be published as normal but that responses to inquiries may be delayed.

Upcoming material: May newsletter will be a statement of interest for those interested in Vice
President or Treasurer roles.. June will post all the candidates running for office, and July will
be the results of the election. This will be good content for the newsletter, but the board is
asked to think of new material.

Erik motions to adjourn the meeting. Board approves @8:45am



